
501 Gateway Parkway    Roanoke, TX   76262-3481     800.527.2247 

January 21, 2020

To Our Customers:

This letter will serve to certify that all Heritage Bag Company clear, natural, white, and blue 
pigmented linear low density polyethylene (LLDPE) liners, high density polyethylene (HDPE) liners, 
and LLDPE food bags are produced from raw materials that are safe for food contact and in 
compliance with the Food and Drug Administration (FDA) Title 21 CFR 177.1520 (c) 3.1a, Title 21 CFR 
184.1409, and Title 21 CFR 178.3297. 

All other colored bags and can liners, such as black, gray, red, or yellow, are excluded from the 
above food contact approved statement. 

Also exempted from the above certification would be any can liner products containing post-
consumer recycled materials (PCR).   Although it is very unlikely, it is uncertain if possible trace 
contaminations may have been present, or occurred during the recycling process, as it is difficult to 
determine the original source and separation of recycled resins. 

All Heritage plants pass food grade audits performed annually but the FDA does not directly review 
or approve our plants.   

Please do not hesitate to contact your Heritage Bag Company representative for more information 
regarding our products. 

Sincerely, 

Christopher J. Klein
General Counsel
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